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To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: Streamlining our government 
 
 
    The  proposal to privatize as much as possible of our government functions is  basically sound 
in terms of improved cost effectiveness and quality  control. 
  
    I strongly  support Nov. 2002 Circular A-76 revisions, and all other actions to bring the  
benefits of competition to government services.   
  
     Thanks. 
  
Don Vandervelde 
5409  Huntwick Drive, NW 
Gig Harbor, WA  98335 
(253) 858  9013 
 

 




